
 

 

Remediation Management Services Company 
 

150 West Warrenville Road 
Naperville, IL  60563  

 
Office: (331) 236-1391 

John.Frankenthal@bp.com 

April 15, 2020          
       
Mr. Steve Teel 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
Toxics Cleanup Program, Southwest Regional Office  
Cleanup Project Manager/Hydrogeologist 
PO BOX 4775 
Olympia, WA 98504 
  
RE:   Notice of Change in Consultant Contacts 

BP Olympia Bulk Plant 
 1115 and 1120 W Bay Drive Northwest 
 Olympia, Thurston County, Washington 

Facility ID: 1436 
 
Dear Mr. Teel: 

Remediation Management Services Company (RMSC), a BP-affiliated company is currently completing 
monitoring activities associated with Facility ID: 1436.  Please use this letter as formal notification to your 
office that RMSC has retained Parsons (replacing Arcadis) to manage all further requirements at this facility 
effective April 1, 2020.  RMSC will continue to manage the corrective actions in accordance with Agency 
requirements.  Please direct all further communications regarding this facility to me and the new contact 
below. 

New Consultant Contact: 
Cynthia Oppenheimer P.G. 
Parsons 
2121 N. California Blvd, Ste. 500, Walnut Creek, CA 94596 
925-324-4895 
Cynthia.Oppenheimer@parsons.com  

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please feel free to contact me at (331) 236-1391 
or John.Frankenthal@bp.com. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Frankenthal         
Operations Project Manager     
Remediation Management Services Company    
An affiliate of BP Products NA Inc. 
 
cc: Cynthia Oppenheimer, Parsons 


